Government ©f West Wengal
Finance Department
AUDIT BRANCH
“Nabanna”
325, S.Chatterjee Road, Mandirtala,
Howrah - 711 102.

No. 1168(55)-F[P1]. Dated, Howrah the 234 March, 2021.

From: Shri Saibal Barman
Secretary to the
Government of West Bengal.

To : The Additional Chief Secretary/Principal Secretary/Secretary

Department.

Sir/Madam,

[ 'am directed to refer to the Notification No. 192-IT/06/2020 /P&AR-e-Gov dated
16.10.2020 bringing IT Personnel working in regular establishments under the State
Government and/or any Project under the Govt., who have been engaged through
agencies, under direct control of Government as Contractual Workers w.e.f. 01.11.2020
with a view to improving the service conditions of such personnel and to say that in
terms of the said Notification certain service benefits have been allowed but the same
does not speak anything about entitlement of remuneration of such personnel and the
relevant Head of account against which the charge shall proceed, as a result of which a
good number of references from various Administrative Department’s are being received
regarding the same.

Till finalization of remuneration of such personnel, it has been decided that
they will continue to receive the same amount of remuneration w.e.f. 01.11.2020 as was
being drawn by each individual prior to 01.11.2020 and the charge for the same shall
proceed against '02-Wages’ Head of account.

I am accordingly directed to request that the decision of the Government as
mentioned in the 27d para above may please be adhered to by all concerned.

Yours faithfully,

Sd/- S. Barman
Secretary to the
Government of West Bengal

No.1168(55)/1(2)-F(P1). Dated, Howrah the 239 March, 2021.

Copy forwarded for information to :-

1. Sri Sumit Mitra, Network Administrator, Finance Department, for uploading in the
Finance Department website.

2. Office Copy. o

Secretary to the
Government of West Bengal

E/Kedar/23.03.20/Misc.



